
 

Dear Families,  

Another fantastic week in preschool.  They say if you choose a job you love, you will 
never have to work a day in your life!  I can tell you, Miss Zammit, Mr P and I - love our 
jobs!  We feel lucky to spend so much time with our preschool friends! Can you believe 
that it is already half way through this term?  Preschool reports will go out in the last 
week of the term.  Please feel free to speak to me if you have any concerns or worries 
about the report.   

Term 2 

Week 5 

Hearing puppet visit 

On Monday 5th June (session 1) and 
Friday 9th June (session 2) we have 
Jenny Shroft visiting with her puppets 
teaching children about blowing their 
noses and hearing. 

Spare clothes 
A little reminder to please put spare 

clothes in your child’s bag in case they 
get wet or dirty through messy play. 

Educator training days / Leave Days 

Both Miss Zammit and I will be attending the Munch ‘n’ Move training on the 14th 
June.  Mr P will be here on his normal day and a replacement for Miss Zammit is 
being organised. 

I have Leadership training on Tuesday 20th June in Sydney and then 
have medical appointments during the last week of school this term so I 
will be being replaced on those days. 

Long Weekend 
The Kings Birthday is on Monday 12th June so we will all be lucky to celebrate 

and have a long weekend on that day.  Preschool will be back to normal on Tuesday 
13th June. 

Prac Student Activities 

Miss Jenna organised a pizza party for 
session 1 on Tuesday and session 2 will 
have their chance on Thurs or Friday. 
Miss Jenna planned the lesson linking 
in with the new pizza shop opening.  
Thank you so much Miss Jenna for this 
experience. The children have and will 
love it. 

Gross Motor Skills 
In Preschool, we focus on gross motor 

skills. We always have activities at Pre-
school like the trampoline, balls, circle 

games, bikes and more.  
This week we are very excited to be 
using the obstacle course which has 
helped the children to be active and 

use some of their energy.  
We will be continuing to go to the oval 
and go the play equipment to further 
develop fundamental movement skills.  




